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Evan Slow

Angstrom Scientific, Inc.

120 N. Central Avenue, Suite 3 .
Ramsey, New Jersey 07446 . March 20, 2014

Dear Mr. Slow,

The high school science staff and their students and the fifth-grade teachers and their students want to express
our gratitude to Hitachi High-Technologies America for loaning our school the TM3000 and the TM3030
scanning electron microscopes. We felt so privileged to have two this year, and to be able to give the younger
students more time on the scope; it made such a difference.

With the fifth graders we once again contrasted the magnification possible with the SEM and with stereo optical
microscopes. Groups of students brought in selected samples which they wished to view. In addition, we had
donations of pollen and butterflies from a number of local venues. As I showed you, we got some amazing
images this year, including a view of individual scales inserted into the wing of a swallowtail butterfly.

Victor Policarpo and Marc Roux and their high school classes were able to spend time with their scope, and they

send their appreciation. M. Policarpo also came, with two of his students, to one of the CM2 classes to work
with them.

We want to especially thank you again, Evan, for your tireless efforts to make this an unforgettable experience
for us. Thanks also to Justin, who helped with the dismantling. I understand we may be working with him next
year.

Finally, I hope this letter will be forwarded to Hitachi Technologies in care of the appropriate person.

Our students were even more impressed this year than last with the possibilities of the SEM. We look forward to
the idea of borrowing one next year and keeping it two weeks — one for the elementary and one for the high
school.

Sincerely,

Ms. Barbara Ermler
Elementary Science
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